
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  
PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 

 
Notice is hereby given that a tentative annual budget and appropriation ordinance for the St. 
Charles Park District of Kane and DuPage Counties, Illinois, has been prepared at the direction of 
the Board of Park Commissioners of said Park District and will be on file and conveniently 
available for public inspection at the Baker Community Center, 101 South Second Street, St. 
Charles, Illinois, during normal business hours of 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM. 
 
Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on said tentative annual budget and 
appropriation ordinance will be held at six thirty p.m., Tuesday, October, 22, 2024 at the 
Pottawatomie Community Center in the City and Township of St. Charles, Kane County, Illinois, 
prior to final action thereon by said Board of Park Commissioners. 
 
Dated at St. Charles, Kane County, Illinois, this 10th day of October 2024. 
 
        Board of Commissioners of 
        St. Charles Park District of 
        Kane and DuPage Counties, Illinois 
        By Steven Ward, Secretary 
 


